
SHUT-INS: 

NURSING  

HOME  

RESIDENTS: 

Jean Smith 

Vonnie Ashway 

Beulah Myers 

Dot Yeakle 

Joy Wessel 

Donna Wagaman       Mae Duffey 

Mary Florence           Dean Blubaugh 

RETIREMENT  

HOME RESIDENTS: 

Dorothy Kuhn 

George West 

Albert & Theresa Keyser 

Louise Rotz 

Ben Newcomer 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Our Nation 

Arlene Pentz 
(Passing of   
Brother) 

Becky Bricker 

Dennis Newsome 
(Pastor’s brother) 

Catherine Pentz 

Sue Spessard 
(recovering from 
surgery) 

Bob Bowders  

Denton Ashway 

Carrie Barber 

Sam & Naomi Bre-
low (Belgium) 

 

 

 

 
 

Philip Drummond 
(recovering from 
surgery) 

Alyce Ann Pentz  

Ray Hummer  

Carroll Hartle 

(Elva Pentz’s 
brother) 

Chester Currey 

Keith Hummer  

Craig Newcomer 
 

 



 

We count it a privilege to have each one 

in  attendance today. May you experience 

God’s presence as you worship with us! 

We ask our first-time guests to fill out 

the CONNECT  card  attached to this bul-

letin and drop it in the offering box at the 

back of the church.   

Due to Covid-19 restrictions, our services at 

this time are:  

Adult Sunday School: 9:00 a.m. (Stuart Center) 

 Sunday Worship: 10:00 a.m.  

Wednesday Prayer & Share: 6:30 p.m. 

All other programs and services are postponed 

until further notice.  

There are a few chairs in the sanctuary with 
“Reserved” sashes on them. They are for first-
time guests and persons with special needs. 
Thanks for cooperating with us in observing 

these reserved seats! 

 

 

 

 

September 20th - Brad Monn, Catherine Pentz 

September 23rd - Albert Walker, Liz Woodring 

September 25th - Dana Lowe 

September 27th - Doris Stine 

Pastor Newsome would like to acknowledge YOUR 

Birthday and/or Anniversary. If you are not       

currently receiving  cards, please submit your 

name, birthdate, and/or anniversary date on the 

WHAT’S NEXT card in your bulletin and drop it in 

the offering  basket so that we can include you in 

our monthly congratulations!!! 
 

If you have a prayer need that you would like to 

share in the weekly bulletin, please fill out the 

WHAT’S NEXT / PRAYER REQUEST in your bulletin 

and place it in the offering basket.  


